B.S.R.A.
Maintenance Report
2024-2025

Ditches were cleared the lengths of Blind Shady Rd. and
Kilham Cir.

A new road sign has been ordered for Blind Shady Rd. to
replace the one stolen at Purdon Rd. It is awaiting pick-up
and will be installed shortly.

Grading was done the lengths of Blind Shady Rd.,
Wild Fern PI. and Kilham Cir.

Six transfer loads of gravel have been spread the lengths
of Blind Shady Rd. and Kilham Cir.

The culvert in zone C did not need replacing yet but will in the
next few years.
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